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The Baltic Sea Region University Network and the University of Warsaw have a great
pleasure to invite you to the Annual BSRUN Forum on University Branding and Rankings
which will take place in Warsaw, Poland, on 26 October, 2016.

The Forum on University Branding and Rankings will be organised on Wednesday 26
October, from 9.00 to 16.00. The Conference will gather eminent university leaders from
Baltic Sea Region countries, faculty members and university administration representatives.

The Conference language is English.

The Forum is exceptionally organised back to back with the Plenary Meeting of BSRUN to
offer the PM participants the opportunity to join this special event. The PM is scheduled to
start at 14.00 and finish at 17.00 on Tuesday 25 October, and will be followed by a dinner.
The PM is by separate invitation only to BSRUN member institutions.

Please kindly share this invitation with colleagues in your institution. Practical information
and preliminary programme of the event will be sent further to contact persons of the

network.

This year the University of Warsaw is celebrating its 200th birthday. Let me express my
sincere hope, that this significant event for our university will contribute to strengthening
of friendship and development of further effective cooperation between universities in the

region.

We would be glad to welcome you to the BSRUN Forum 2016!
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